
Councillor Norval Mitchell, Chairperson of Planning Advisory Committee 

First Reading – Bylaw P-800-2, an Amendment to Bylaw P-800, Civic Addressing Bylaw  

The Planning Advisory Committee considered updates to Bylaw P-800, Civic Addressing 
Bylaw at their meeting held December 10, 2024 and the following recommendation is 
coming forward from the committee: 

 

The Planning Advisory Committee recommends to Council that Council give first reading 
to Bylaw P-800-2, a Bylaw to amend Bylaw P-800, Civic Addressing Bylaw.  

 

As Chair of the Planning Advisory Committee, I so move… 

 


